Necember 10, 1956

Mr, V. J. Thompson, Chairman
Review Committee

Pacific tas and Electric Company
243 Market Street

3an Prancisco 6, California

Dear Mr. Thompsons:

With the assurance of your committee
that the problem in Roseville pertaining to the
dispatching of serxvice personnel by clerical
employees will soon be resolved by rearrangement
of operating procedures in this office, the
gnion's Committee is withdrawing R. C, Case No.
1332.

In our discussions it was pointed out by
the Union's members that should this action not
occur within a reasonable period of time, ox that
the problem not be cleared up by this method, we
would reinstitute a similar grievance at the
Division level.

It is also understood that this withdrawal
shall not constitute an agreement which would
affect our scheduled discussions on this problem
system-wide,

Yours very truly,

L. L. Hitchell, Secretary
Review Committee
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cc: P, Devlin
Re Stone




